
Courtesy Call by Ambassador Ito on H.E. Ms. Filsan Abdullahi, Minister of 

Women, Children and Youth  

 

On 3 February 2021, Ambassador Ito Takako paid a courtesy call on H.E. Ms. Filsan 

Abdullahi, Minister of Women, Children and Youth.  

 

At the meeting, Ambassador Ito learned from H.E. Ms Filsan about the policies and 

implementation of empowering women in Ethiopia. While Ambassador Ito introduced the 

Japanese effort to realize a society in which all women shines she also expressed her 

commitments towards supporting women empowerment in Ethiopia together with Minister 

Filsan. 

 

 

Ambassador Ito and Minister Filsan 

 


